
  

  

From: Shawn Lewis 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 10:03 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>; Rowe, Linda <LRowe@London.ca> 
Subject: Election sign by-law 

 Hi Cathy, 

I watched the council discussion Monday night on the sign by-law (as well as other matters).  

I would like to respectfully request delegate status at the committee meeting at which this item 
will be heard again. 

Having worked in one capacity or another, from sign crew to campaign manager, during every 
election campaign in London since 2003 at municipal, provincial, amd federal levels, I believe I 
can bring a perspective to committee members that can help them reach a compromise that will 
be acceptable to the majority of council and we’ll recieved by the community at large.  

Please let me know if you require further information for the request, and confirm if accepted, 
what date and time I can appear before the committee.  

Best regards, 

Shawn Lewis 
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